Secretary: Catherine Dougherty

Tuggerah Lakes C/- diGGERS @ The erifrance

The Entrance Division
P O Box 124
The Entrance NSW 2261
Ph: 43848824

7 October 2011

Kim Warrant
Application Coordinator
Wyong Shire Council

P O Box 20

WYONG NSW 2259

To Whom It May Concern:

Re: DA /733172011
447-449 The Entrance Rd, Long Jetty, NSW, 2261

As Chairman and on behalf of all current members of the Tuggerah Lakes Liquor Accord — The
Entrance Division, we wish to note our opposition to the proposed takeaway liquor shop (BWS) as per
DA #733172011.

The accord’s concerns are due to the large number of liquor outlets already established with a very
small radius and the large number of anti social issues that already occur within the Long Jetty region.
Most of the anti social behaviour within this region is due to the easy accessibility of takeaway liquor
and a major chain such as BWS will further accentuate this issue.

As the Chairman of the Entrance Division Accord we are supporting a moratorium on any further bottle
shop licenses been granted, as additional premises such as the proposed BWS belies the work of our
Accord which is focused on working with all outlets to identify problems and problem ways early,
additional outlets simply compound the issue.

Yours faithfully
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Peter O’'Grady
Chairman
On behalif of TLLA - The Entrance



